
February 20, 2018 
Shickley Public School 
Superintendent’s Office 
 
President Mick called the meeting to order at 1:38pm.  Secretary Swartzendruber called the roll of 
members:  Joe Kamler, Ryan Noel, John Mick, Dan Miller, Tiya Johnson, and Chris Swartzendruber.  All 
members were present.  President Mick acknowledged the open meetings law and the meeting notices 
were posted in the proper places. Swartzendruber moved and Miller seconded to approve the agenda.  
All votes were yes.  Also present was Shari Becker of the NASB.  
The purpose of the meeting was to continue the superintendent search process with Shari Becker, the 
NASB representative.  No action was taken.  President Mick adjourned the meeting at 5:12pm. 
 
Respectively submitted 
 
 
Chris Swartzendruber 


